Hello Birmingham Gators,
The official relaunch of the Birmingham Gator Club® is here! We're kicking things off with an informal meet-and-greet and hope you can join us.
As you may know, Klark Sammis has stepped forward to serve as the local Point of Contact, and he's excited to connect with fellow Gators to help shape the future of our club.
Join Us for a Gator Club Meet-and-Greet
Tuesday, July 30
6:00 – 7:30 PM
Brock’s Gap Brewing Company
500 Mineral Trace, Hoover, AL
Please note: This is a Dutch treat event. Food and drinks will be available for purchase.
Please feel free to use the link below to RSVP so we can give the brewery a headcount!
RSVP Here
Questions? Email Kiefer Fairbanks @ kiefchief@ufl.edu or reply to this email.
Go Gators!

